

Buck Lodge Middle School

2611 Buck Lodge Road, Adelphi, MD 20783 301-431-6290(office) :

"We Are Committed To Excellence"

James T. Richardson Principal

October 11, 2012

Baltimore Science Fiction Society P.O. Box 686 Baltimore, MD 21203

Dear Sir/Madam:

Please excuse our delay in thanking the Baltimore Science Fiction Society for your generous contribution to the Buck Lodge Middle School reading program and library fund. We appreciate your continued support and our goal of providing books to all students for reading at home as well as school.

This year Buck Lodge has implemented a new enrichment period in our school day. During this time several classes involve the students in a "book club" style reading group where they can read together and question and discuss the story. In this way we hope to encourage their reading enjoyment and better understand their reading by sharing the experience with their classmates. Your donation will allow us to purchase class sets of current novels for our students to use in these classes. With your support we hope our students continue to enjoy the pleasures of reading independently and develop a life-long love of reading.

Thank you again for your generous donation to the Buck Lodge reading program.

Then your Kinest to yigh has implemented a nerv semicanean per often one reacet day.

Sincerely,

James Richardson

Principal

Cc: C. Nordling sfile and a file for an every diverse are the file colors are than in the file week was problem to a measure a start

Daving this thus an russ absence in solver the statistate lieur "book cath" office is relief. group where